
                                Good afternoon, Towers Family,                              

             March 8th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION: **DON’T FORGET TO SET YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD ONE HOUR ON SUNDAY** 

Tower 2 Elevator “A” Status 

We are working hard to get the elevator up and running as soon as possible. Please plan accordingly 

and give yourself extra time. The problem part is being repaired along with a spare part that runs the 

elevator system. The repaired part should be arriving early next week. Thank you for your patience.   
 

Thank you, Michael Turner, General Manager and Marshall Crawford, Assistant General Manager 

949-434-5610 
 

 ACTIVITIES:   

Saturday 3/9 

• 10 AM Men’s Forum (LB)  

• 1 PM NEW: Music Memories w/Linda 
(L2) 

• 7 PM: Performer: “Steve Dudek, 
Saxophonist” (LH) 

Sunday 3/10 – Daylight Savings Time Begins 

• 3 PM Oscar Party (KC)  
Monday 3/11 

• 11 AM Chair Yoga w/Jill (LH)  

• 1 PM Fireside Chat w/Regina (HR)  

• 7 PM Movie: “Poker Face” (LH) 
Tuesday 3/12  

• 1:30 PM DVD-Chair Exercise (LH)  

• 6 PM Bonus Bingo/Pizza night (LH) 
(date changed to 3/18 @ 6pm) 

• 6 PM Poker (GR) 
 Wednesday 3/13 

• 11AM Catholic Mass w/Father Bui (LB) 

• 11AM Landscaping Committee (BR)   

• 1 PM Spirituality Forum “Forgive and 

Forget” (HR) 

2 PM Total Body Chair Workout (DVD) 
(LH) (time changed this day only) 

• 7PM Bingo (LH)  
Thursday 3/14 

• 10 AM Executive Board Meeting (board 
only) (BR) 

• 11:30AM Balance Class w/Susan (LH) 

• 2 PM Rosary Prayer (LB)  

• 3 PM St. Patrick’s Happy Hour/New 
Resident social (L1)  

• 7 PM Performance: “Bogart & Boyd 
(LH) 

Friday 3/15   
     PMP DAY/ADMIN OFFICE CLOSED  

• 1 PM Spring craft class w/Virginia (KC)  

• 2 PM Bible Study Book Club (LB) 
 

BINGO WINNERS: Congratulations to Dale Seroff for winning in this week’s Bingo Jackpot    
 

BINGO/PIZZA NIGHT DATE CHANGE:  Due to schedule conflicts we have rescheduled this event to 
Monday March 18th. Tickets are $6 each (cash only) additional cards may be purchased for $2 each 
(limit 4 cards). There will be no regular bingo on this night, therefore we have added Bingo on 
Wednesday March 13th at 7pm.  
 
OSCAR PARTY: Grab a neighbor and come to the key club this Sunday to watch all the stars in their 
glamourous attire and see who will win for these Oscar nominated movies! 
 
MAINTENANCE: 

We request that if your unit is being remodeled or if you are expecting a handyman to complete any 

work in your unit, a construction/notice form needs to be filled out and approved by the Building 

Engineer prior to any work being done. Please note that in this packet work in units can only be 

performed MON-FRI 9am-4pm as stated by the Building Engineer as well. If we find that your 

 



contractor or handyman is working outside of these allotted hours, this will result in a “STOP 

WORKING NOTICE” and a fine may be issued.  

Thank you, Freddy, and Maintenance Team  
 

HOUSEKEEPING:  

We would like to remind residents that if they have questions regarding housekeeping, please reach 

out to Kevin Saavedra, Facilities Service Manager @ 949-434-5622 Thank you, Kevin, and 

Housekeeping Team. 
 

OPERATIONS: 

Kudos: 

• The admin team would like to acknowledge the Front Desk Receptionists, for their seamless 
effort in doing a great job during the absence of Eva Espinoza (Lead Receptionist) as she was 
on a well-deserved vacation.   

Update: 

• RGS – completed the trimming of our trees, they did a great job, and the community looks 
lovely with our freshly trimmed trees!  

Have a great weekend! – Thank you, Renee, and Team! 😊 

 

    
 
 

DINING SERVICES: 

Dear Residents,  

REGARDING TAKE-OUT ONLY IN THE LATITUDE 50 DINING ROOM: This does not affect the 

dining room hours as it will still be open Monday through Sunday from 8:00 am to 7:00 pm. Starting 

Saturday March 9th, The Latitude 50 Dining Room will be Dine-In only from 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm. If 

you wish to use Take-Out after 3:00 pm residents must fill out a Take-Out order form for meal pick-

up at 4:00 pm or 6:30 pm and must be turned in to the Latitude 50 Dining Room front counter no 

later than 2:00 pm. No other Take-Out orders will be accepted after 3:00 pm. Breakfast, lunch and 

dinner hours will remain the same. You can still order Take-Out at the Latitude 50 Dining Room front 

counter from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. 
 

Please do not use personal food containers in the Dining Rooms when taking food to go, we will be 

happy to provide any boxes that residents may need. 

 

Thank You, Dining Services team. 

 

Happy weekend! Wherever you go, whatever you do, enjoy it! ~ From The Towers Team 
 

“


